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I am writing in opposition to LD 380. Maine state law has already set the standard for 
doctors to give the gender-affirming care that young patients need, and we need to 
trust our healthcare provider’s expertise as well as the word of young people who are 
the best expert on themselves and their own experience.  
Trans people I know and love are alive today because of the gender-affirming care 
and support they received as young people. This bill puts young people at risk and 
takes away autonomy of doctors, families, and trans youth. I urge you to vote no on 
LD 380.


